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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 4:43 PM
To: Pamela H. Page
Subject: RE: New Docket 150241-PU - Proposed Rule Amendments 

Thank you, Pam.  Per this e-mail, we will leave company code off of the parties list.  We will place this 
in Admin Correspondence for new docket 150241-PU for clarification of DN 07133-15. 
 
 
From: Pamela H. Page  
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 4:04 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: New Docket - Proposed Rule Amendments 
 
Thank  you, no. 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 4:03 PM 
To: Pamela H. Page 
Subject: New Docket - Proposed Rule Amendments 
 
Hi Pam, 
 
I am in the process of entering the new docket you filed.  In adding the utility information, I note that 
under TECO’s company name, you have listed company code GU605, which is actually People’s Gas 
System (PGS), and that company code has been cancelled.  Do you still wish that company code to be 
added to the list of interested persons? 
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